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April 16, 2025
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about an administrative putsch.
The case of Mr Garcia besides being a sadistic attack on an upstanding

member of society has become a test case in your treasonous bid to seize
control. At least three federal courts including scotus and judges Boasberg
and Xinis have rulings which you are flouting requiring his immediate return
from El Salvador. Congress is also being ignored with Mr Garcia’s Senator
Van Hollen being refused even a meeting with his imprisoned constituent.
Rather than supporting the government and residents of the US you are
colluding with President Bukele of El Salvador in something of a playground
game with each of you pointing to the other to excuse their own (in)actions.
You are thereby testing your power to ignore both judicial and congressional
oversight.

Please assure me that you will respect the constitution.

My pride in the US derives in part from our separation of powers.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


